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SUPPLY OF FOOD FOR SCHOOL MEALS UPDATE

Further to the information that was sent home earlier this week about issues with food supplies being
delivered, | have received further information, which is set out below. It appears that the shortage of food
will be more severe than first indicated.

The School Cook has indicated that the available menu up to half-term will be severely restricted, with the
typical daily offer for main course likely to be a sandwich and a baked potato, with very little alternative.

There are also concerns about how long she will be able to provide even this for all of the children who
normally have a school meal, due to the lack of deliveries.

If your child has a paid school meal, please will you consider switching to providing a packed lunch for
them, until the current delivery crisis is resolved. This will allow the School Cook to provide school meals
to those children who are on Free School Meals for longer.

| am sorry for any inconvenience caused by this, but this is completely out of the control of the school. As
soon as food supplies are restored to normal, | will let you know.
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